PAJARO VALLEY GIRLS SOFTBALL LEAGUE

THE OFFICIAL NEWSLETTER FOR PVGSL AND THE TREMBLERS

SEASON GREETINGS SOFTBALL FANS

Celebrating a fruitful year

We hope you enjoyed your time off with your families and everyone is healthy and thriving. We have officially begun our 2022 PVGSL season. We are so excited to spend this time with your girls, teaching them new skills and helping them improve what they already know.



MORE GOOD NEWS
IN THIS ISSUE

Plans for Spring

FIELD CLEAN UP DAY

BEFORE





AFTER



We want to thank our amazing volunteers that came out before the start of the season and helped get our fields back into shape. Parents, coaches, players and even some siblings made it out to help with the clean up. We could not have done it without all of you wonderful people.















EWEAT NOW EHINE LATER

66

99

Our first week of workshop has already been so much fun. The rust is starting to wear off and softball season is now in full swing. During our workshop, everyone will work together until teams are created. This gives each girl the opportunity to learn from all the coaches and to make new friends. We are so excited to have all the girls out on the field again and can not wait to see what the season has in store





Newsletter Shout Outs

We are excited to announce our newest edition to our newsletter. Each month, we will be drawing two names a month to be featured in our newsletter shout outs. The winners will have a picture and a little biography printed in the upcoming newsletter. If you daughter would like to be entered, please let your coach know.



Meet Our Leaders



LEILA

Meet Leila Salas, our fearless leader. As one of the creators of Pajaro Valley Girls Softball League, Leila has been influential in helping hundreds of young girls grow and develop their skills on and off the field. She has provided a space for them to be able to create lifelong friendships and connections. For over 30 years she has dedicated her time and energy into the league. If not for her leadership and passion for the game, our young girls would not have the opportunity to play softball in south county. We are so very thankfulfor the commitment she has shown to us all for so many years.



BRUNO

We know we aren't supposed to talk about Bruno but this particular Bruno deserves to be talked about. When he is not spending time with his family or with his church, he is out on the fields making sure we have everything we need for the season. Bruno donates his time to the community of softball players by maintaining our fields and equipment. No doubt you have seen him out dragging fields or fixing broken fences. He has also spent many seasons coaching and instilling the love of the game. We are thankful for everything Bruno does for the league.

CONTACT US

Facebook Pajaro Valley Softball

Instagram Pvgsoftball

Website Pajarovalleygirlssoftball.com

Email Pvsftbl@pacbell.net

